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As we complete our fifth year, 

 

Despite all the troubles and difficulties of our publication lives, the excitement and happiness we live 

in is worth everything. We will reach our goals by running together with you by growing and getting 

stronger in future five years… 

We are proud to pass from difficulties in finding articles for our first issue to the level of article 

selection now. Our plans to continue publishing in different academic areas in the future are ready…We 

walk confidently together with the academic world. 

We would like to thank the editorial board, referees and authors for their contributions in our issues 

that have been published so far and wish them peace in the new year. 

 

 

PhD, Assoc. Prof. Ülkü KARAMAN 

Editor 
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